
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning Journal  

This week….we went to Preston Tower to look at the trees. Your 

children have chosen which photos they want to show you on the 

website so I will leave it to them to tell you all about the day. 



We are on holiday all next week and Monday 31st October is a training day. Have a lovely 

week with your children. They are all doing really well at school and we have enjoyed a 

very successful half term with them.   


